
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, October 4, 2021 11:00:08 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Sara Baker
Submission Time: Oct 4 2021 10:39AM
Email: sbaker6749@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-866-4068
Address: 8704Ustixk Rd
Boise, ID 83704

Name of Utility Company: Capitol Water Corp

Case ID: CAP-W-21-01

Comment: "While it is appreciated, and certainly fairly unusual for a utility to ask that their 
costs be reduced, the amount requested is so de minimis that it doesn’t seem worth it. I would 
prefer to see Capitol Water keep the $.20 to .40 a month, and use the $7400 they would forgo 
to keep the quality of their service at the high level that it currently is. "
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